
AUTUMN POINTE
According to SB 323 which became law on January 1, 2020, we are 
required to provide you with the following informaƟon before the 
mailing of the ballots.

You will be receiving your ballots in the mail around October 15th, 2021. 
A stamped self-addressed return envelope to InformaƟve ElecƟon 
Services, P.O. Box 90846, Pasadena, CA 91109 will be enclosed. The 
ballots will need to be received by Monday, November 15th, 2021.

ANNUAL MEETING AND ELECTION

Wednesday, November 17th, 2021

7pm by the pool

CANDIDATES FOR BOARD OF DIRECTOR:

Chris Chang

Grace Lowenberg

Ricardo Ortega

Margarita Sepien

Gus Vindell


